
CORPORATE PERFORMANCE REPORT 2022/23 QUARTER 3 
 
4.0 COMMENTS OF OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
 
4.2 The Panel discussed the Corporate Performance 2022/23 Quarter 3 Report at 

its meeting on 1st February 2023. 
 
4.3 Councillor Howell observed that the Good to Go scheme for charities was seen 

to be helpful purely for the purposes of Council funding and required a lot of 
work for the application process. The Panel heard that the team were mindful 
of this and would be reviewing in light of the lack of interest from the voluntary 
sector.  

  
4.4 Following the discussion, the Panel were informed that their comments would 

be added to the Cabinet report in order for the Cabinet to make a decision on 
the recommendations. 


